FELLOWSHIP SQUARE
PHOENIX

2002 W Sunnyside Ave | Phoenix, AZ 85029
www.FellowshipSquarePhoenix.org
602-443-5427

Football season is a celebration of more than just
touchdowns and tackles; it's a festival of community and
camaraderie, most vividly expressed through the rituals
of tailgating. These pre-game traditions transform
stadium parking lots into vibrant social hubs where fans
gather, not just prepare for the game, but to connect and
create lasting memories.

This month, we’re excited to embrace these

cherished traditions with a Tailgating Party, followed by a
Homecoming Dance featuring the Stefanski Brothers!
And to top it all off, get ready for a Spooktacular
Halloween Bash that promises to be a seasonal high-
light. Join us for great food, fun activities, and the
camaraderie that makes this time of year so special!
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Customer Service
Employee Olympics
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Employee Olympics is a staff
recognition program in which
you nominate an employee for
providing outstanding customer
service.

Olympic Medal Winners are
announced quarterly and receive
medals, monetary incentives as
well as a special appreciation
breakfast. Pickup a nomination
form at the concierge desk.

Be sure to give specific
examples or reasons for
nomination.
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Be strong and courageous. Do
WITH g ana courag
not be afraid; do not be

discouraged, for the LORD

our God will be with you
SYMPATHY L Y

wherever you go. -Joshua 1:9
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Rain or shine, Curana
Health is there for you.

Dr. Cody Stephanie Brinda Jennifer Swinney,
Gug genmos Martinez, DNP Patel, NP Medical Assistant

Call to schedule an appointment 602-613-5917



Vet-to-Vet Cafe

Thursday, October 17th
at 10:00AM in the Activity
Room

Happy Hour

—— JOINUS
FOR HAPPY HOUR
T

October 11th and 25th,
3:00 PM in the
Library

Spooktacular
Halloween Bash

Thursday, October 31st
at 2:30PM

Music & Melodies

Tuesdays in October at
10:00AM in the
Activity Room

Saturday Socials

Saturdays, October
12th and 26th at
2:30PM in the Cafe

Hallowine
Wednesday

Wednesday, October
30th at 2:30PM in the
Gazebo

COVID Clinic

IT’S VACCINATION

Thursday, October 10th
from 9:00-11:30AM in the

Colorful Creations

Every Saturday at
2:00PM in the Library!

Thursday, October 17th
at 3:00 PM in the
Activity Room




R.O.M.E.O. Club Dinner Outing Lunch Outing

BUFFALO WILD WINGS
=M GRILL &BAR A=
Retired Old Men Eating
Out Club
Buffalo Wild Wings Skewers
Mediterranean Grill
10/28

TOUCHDOWNS

¢t TAILGATES
7

Join us for a fun-filled event celebrating
our Touchdowns & Tailgates theme!

Enjoy great BBQ, tailgating games such
as Cornhole and Pong, music and more!
When: Thursday, October 17th at 11:00am
Where: The parking lot between FS and Oasis




Rain or shine, Curana
Health is there for you.

Clinic hours:
Monday & Wednesday
8:30 a.m. -4 p.m.

602-613-5917

(O)J)/ CALLING ALL
"\ VOLUNTEERS!

We are looking for dedicated
individuals to join us in our mission
to make a positive impact
here at Fellowship Square.

Mission Statement

Through Christian love and excellence,
we are dedicated to providing a fulfilling
lifestyle and promoting independence to those we serve.

See Amy or Rebecca at the Front Desk Lobby
to learn more about exciting volunteer opportunities!
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The Most Enjoyable Fall:

In 1985 Sharon and | registered to attend the ﬁ
Norman Vincent Peale’s Pastor’s and Wives CHAPLAIN'S
Convention in Pauling, New York. Our girls were

14 and 11 and just the right age to stay with our neighbors
who had girls the identical age. We took off from Indianapolis
and drove to our Aunt’s home in downtown Pittsburg. We
spent two days with her and then took off for New York, going
through the battlefields and historical monuments that were
all over the area around Gettysburg, PA.

We then drove up through New York. We had already seen

more colorful hard wood trees than we ever saw anywhere in
the Midwest. By the time we reached Pauling, a little town in
Northern New York, we had been immersed in a New England

Fall and loved it. The conference center was a former retreat
center and it had the loveliest little lake in the middle of the
retreat center. A beautiful dining room curled around the shore
of the lake and served as the perfect place to have our meals.
The Peale’s chose a couple each meal to eat with them and
Sharon and | had the privilege to be that chosen couple the last
evening of the retreat. We loved the stories that Mr. and Mrs.
Peale shared with us about their ministry. We drove to see the
Statue of Liberty the next day and then off through
Connecticut, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, Maine, Vermont,
and Canada. We found our first discount mall in Maine and saw
states and countries clothed in fall beauty. It was the fall of a
lifetime. Enjoy your precious fall memories.

God bless you--Chaplain Tom




Staff Directory

Activities Director

Activities Assistant
Administrative Assistant
Beauty Barber Shop
Business Director/HR
Chaplain

Concierge Desk

Dining Room Meals

Dining Room Supervisor
Director of Resident Experience
Housekeeping Services
Executive Chef

Executive Director

Director of Operations

Front Desk

Home Health

Supportive Services

Social Services Coordinator
Security

Wellness/Fitness Center
Transportation

Work Orders

Work Order Email

Katy Freitas

Rebecca Uhl

Sue Widdison
Jennifer Sheppard
Dr. Tom Haney
Volunteers

Take Out Orders
Esperanza Alcantar
Amy Borders
Quatasha Warren
Miguel Valdez
Kristie Larsen
Susan O’Connell
Tierra/Quenna
Office Manager
Peggy Mcintyre
Jamie Childress
Customer Service
Ben Evans

Tony Lopez
Maintenance Work Orders
phxworkorder@christiancare.org

602-443-5421

602-424-9426
480-385-0267
602-443-5422
602-424-9427
602-443-5486
480-385-0266
602-443-5424
602-443-5468
602-443-5419
602-443-5420
602-443-5425
602-443-5439
480-385-0065
602-443-5427
602-443-5447
480-254-7941
602-443-5417
602-443-5400
602-443-5484
602-424-9443
602-424-9432

The Employee Appreciation Christmas.Fund
accepts donations from residents through-
out the year to be distributed to eligible
staff before the holidays. Your gift to this
Fund is a tangible way of showing the staff
how much you value all they do.

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION
CHRISTMAS FUND

An easy way to contribute without the worry,
is to have an automatic gift added to your rent each month. This
allows you to budget for your tax deductible gift each year.

Forms are available at the front desk or with your billing specialist.

If you have any questions please contact:
Fellowship Square Office of Advancement 480-822-7373
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